
 

 

                                                                                                            

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

      

 

 

 

 

ACORN:   96.9% 

ROSE:    93.8% 

TULIP:   97.3% 

ACER:   95.4% 

REDWOOD:   92.2% 

SPRUCE:   98.3% 

MAPLE:   94.9% 

BEECH:    97.5% 

ROWAN:    97.3% 

POPLAR:   98.1% 

SYCAMORE:   97.3% 

CHESTNUT:   94.6% 

OVERALL:   96.6 

School Target: 96% 

969696%  

WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

 

DUKE STREET PRIMARY SCHOOL 

25TH APRIL 2025 

HEADLINES 

 

ACORN:   95% 

ROSE:   38%  

TULIP:   58% 

ACER:  47% 

SPRUCE:  49% 

REDWOOD:   62% 

MAPLE  76% 

BEECH:  81%  

ROWAN:   65% 

POPLAR:   50% 

SYCAMORE  74% 

CHESTNUT:  71% 

 

 

READING 
PERCENTAGES 

 

Welcome back to the start of a busy summer 
term.  

Mrs Robinson has been busy with the school 
choir who have been rehearsing for the 
Lancashire Sings event they are taking part in 
later in the term.  

It’s been lovely to have so many of our 
reception and year 1 parents joining us in 
school again this week for our phonics and 
reading workshops. The children enjoyed 
reading with you and we hope you found the 
information shared on phonics and reading at 
home useful. 

We are all looking forward to celebrating 
Honey’s birthday on Wednesday 30th April. 
Thank you for all the cards and party hats she 
has already received.  

Rowan class are also looking forward to 
welcoming their parents in to school for their 
class assembly next Wednesday. 

The school photographer will be in school on 
Thursday next week to take class photographs. 
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We would love to see 

every class rolling the 

Classopoly dice next 

week! 

Class Attendance  

96% + =  .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Has your class 

percentage higher or 

lower from than 

week?? 

 

Is your class attendance 

higher or lower than last 

week?? 

 

We are not 

collecting 

reading 

percentages 

this week 



 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Machine of Dreams Winner for 60 Reads 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) information 

For parents/carers of children with SEND or concerned regarding a possible need you can access all relevant 

information on the following link on our school website;  

You can also contact the school office if you wish to make contact with Mr Reay (SENDCo) and an 

appointment can be made at a convenient time.   Additionally the Local Authority have lots of useful 

information on the following links;  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/ 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-

disabilities/getting-help/send-newsletter/ 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-

disabilities/things-to-do/break-time/ 

 

KS1 

None in KS1 this week 

KS2 

Enna in Poplar 

Harrison in Poplar 

Jessica in Poplar 

Harry in Beech 

 

Safeguarding/Outreach 

A reminder that Compass Bloom will be on the playground on Monday 

morning to meet parents.  They can answer any questions about the service 

how they are working with us to support well-being and mental health. 
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https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/
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  CLASS MATHS ENGLISH ICARE 

Acorn Harry-George Lexi Olivia 

Rose Yousra Barnaby Heaven 

Tulip Brooklyn Kai Darcie 
Acer Ella Ethan Tommy 

Spruce Layla Jaxon Anthony James 

Redwood Riley Harrison Darcy 

Maple Logan Kenny Xander 

Beech Iqra Mya Sophia 

Rowan Ava Ava Toby A 

Poplar Michael Alfie Elliot 

Sycamore Marwaan Lucy Archie 

Chestnut Kaleb Grace Lelan 
  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS OVERALL 
ACTIVE 

MINUTES 

Spruce 35 

Acer 27 

Redwood 55 

Maple 60 

Beech 30 

Rowan 30 

Poplar 20 

Sycamore 50 

Chestnut 23 

  

KS2 T.T.R.S. Highest Coin Earners 

 

1st: Ali from Chestnut  

2nd: Yasin from Chestnut 

3rd: Mathew from Sycamore 

KS1 Numbots Highest Coin Earners 

 

1st: Mahirah from Spruce 

2nd: Pippa from Spruce 

3rd: Maya from Spruce 
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Photo Gallery (see X for more pictures)

Children in Spruce class 

have been making tricky 

words today…. 

Thank you to all those 

who attended our 

phonics sessions this 

week.. 
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DIARY DATES 

Wednesday, 30th April, 9.10 am:  Rowan Class Assembly 

Wednesday, 7th May, 9.10 am:  Beech Class Assembly 

Tuesday, 20th May, 9.10 am:  Year 5 Assembly 

 

 

TERM DATES 

 

Summer Term 2025 

Bank holiday Mon 5th May 2025 

Half-term Mon 26th May to Wed 4th June 2025 (inclusive) 

Return after half-term break Thursday 5th June 2025 

Term ends Fri 18th July 2025 

 

******************* 
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READING CAFÉ DATES 

 

Thursday, 8th May:  EYFS 

Thursday, 22nd May:  Acer 

Thursday, 12th June:  Redwood 

Thursday, 19th June:  Spruce 

Thursday 26th June:  Maple/Rowan 

Thursday 3rd July:  Beech/Poplar 

Thursday 10th July:  Sycamore/Chestnut 

Acorn class TBC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


